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Item 9d--Grant for Feasibility Study 

As a resident of San Luis Obispo County who has been following the misguided pursuit 
of an offshore wind energy area off our coastline, I urge you to table Item 9d at this time. 
The use of the three million dollar grant to conduct a feasibility study for an energy 
operations and maintenance port is superfluous in light of current pending studies by 
Mott MacDonald and Clean Energy Terminals. In fact, Mott MacDonald has failed to 
deliver a study for the same project after receiving one million dollars. The results of this 
study will be delivered on or before June of 2026. It would seem prudent and 
responsible to not use additional public money for an additional study. 


